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3 July 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

GCSE Geography Residential Trip to the Bay of Naples – Easter 2024 
 

Thank you for making the deposit payment for the residential trip to the Bay of Naples during Easter 2024.  

We are pleased to confirm that the trip will be taking place and that your child has been allocated a place. 
 

We confirm the trip details are as follows: 
 

Dates:   Wednesday 3 – Sunday 7 April 2024 

Hotel:  Hotel Paradiso, Castellamare Di Stabia 

Cost:  In the region of £995  
 

The payment schedule is as follows and must be strictly adhered to: 
 

Amount Payment Due Date 

£200 (Deposit) Already received 

£200 Monday 31 July 2023 

£200 Friday 1 September 2023 

£200 Monday 2 October 2023 

£195 Wednesday 1 November 2023 

£995 Total cost of Trip 

* Please note that the amount of the final payment will be confirmed in the Autumn Term. 
 

Please ensure that payments are made via WisePay (under Trips & Visits) by the deadlines stated above.  
 

As deposit payments have been submitted to the tour company, all payments are now non-refundable.  

If your child subsequently decides not to take part in the trip, you will lose all monies paid to date unless 

a replacement can be found to fill the place. 
 

The Headmaster reserves the right to withdraw any child from this visit, where he considers that their presence 

would present a health and safety risk to, or will spoil the enjoyment and educational benefits gained by other 

students.  Should this happen, monies paid will be refunded. 
 

We will write with further details during the Autumn term.  However, should you have any questions about 

this visit, please do not hesitate to email h.bunce@parmiters.herts.sch.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mr H Bunce  

Geography Department 
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